
Federal Airways 
&Airspace® 

May 7, 2020 

Via FedEx and Electronic Mail 

Ref No. 20FAA012GN 

National Freedom of Information Act Office, AFN-400 
Federal Aviation Administration 
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20591 

Re: Withdrawal of FOIA 2020-001514WS Submitted by Federal Airways & Airspace on 
1110812019 to National Freedom of Information Act Staff, AFN-400 

Dear National Freedom of Information Act Office, AFN-400 for the Federal Aviation 
Administration: 

On November 08, 2019, I submitted to the National Freedom of Information Act Staff, 
AFN-400 the attached request for information pursuant to the Freedom of Information 
Act. A copy of the request is attached. 

I write to inform you that, notwithstanding the status of the FAA's response to the 
attached request or whether the FAA considers itself to have completed its response to 
the request, please consider this letter to be a formal withdrawal of the request. I 
consider the request to be fully and completely satisfied, and no further action is required 
or requested of the FAA in connection with the request. 

If you have any questions about Federal Airways & Airspace's withdrawal of FOIA 2020-
001514WS, please feel free to call me at 321-777-1266. 

CC: John Spiegel 
Ken Campos 

Respectfully, 

Ashley 
Pittman­
Long 

Digitally signed by Ashley 
Pittman-Long 
DN: cn=Ashley Pittman-Long, 
o=Federal Airways and Airspace, 
ou=Lead Airspace Specialist, 
emai l=ashley.pittman@ai rspaceus 
a.com, c=US 
Date: 2020.05.08 16:22:1 0 -04'00' 

Ashley Pittman-Long 
Lead Airspace Specialist 
Federal Airways & Airspace, Inc. 



11/8/2019 

FOIA Form 

FOIA Form - Your request has been submitted 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Your request has been submitted 

Your FOIA request has been submitted. Save or print this page for your records. 

Ashley Pittman 

Federal Airways & Airspace 

1423 South Patrick Drive 

Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

November 08, 2019 

Federal Aviation Administration 

Federal Aviation Administration 

National Freedom of Information Act Staff, AFN-400 

FOIA Coordinator: 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. I request that a copy of the 

following documents (or documents containing the following information) be 

provided to me: 

Requesting all documents related to the new radar facility for Los Angeles 

International Airport (LAX) as part of the approval process for the new Rams 

Stadium in Inglewood, CA (FAA ASNs: 2015-AWP-6456 through 6465-0E). Include 

location, ground elevation, and structure height of new radar. 

In order to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that my fee 

category is: 

affiliated with a private company and seeking records for the company+'s business. 

The maximum dollar amount I am willing to pay for this request is $100.00. Please 

notify me if the fees will exceed $25.00 or the maximum dollar amount I entered. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 
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11/8/2019 

Ashley Pittman 

Airspace Specialist 

FOIA Form - Your request has been submitted 

Phone:3217771266 

ashley.pittman@airspaceusa.com 
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